COPY. pj N
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures. 10th March, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received the copy of your letter of the 24th
ultimo respecting the Classification Certificates of the steel
twin serew motor ship "AGUILA", the original of which, together
7ith the certificates advised therein, appears to have been
lost in the post, and in the circumstances a fresh Certificate
on the hull has now been prepared, with the name of the Owners
indicated thereon as desired, and the same 1s enclosed
herewith to be handed over in due course. f

It is noted that your letter advises certificates,
and it is therefore concluded that the machinery certificate
was forwarded together with that on the hull, and it las been
thought advisable to send also a fresh certificate for the
machinery although the Owners' name does not appear thereon.

Should the original machinery certificate not have
been forwarded with your letter of the 24th ultimo, you will
be good enough to return the one now sent.

In the event of the original hull certificate being
found the same should at once be returned to this 0ffice for
cancellation.

I have at the same time to enquire wh@&hb:>&ﬁx
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made at the Post 0ffice regarding the missing correspondence.
I am, Dear Sirs, '
Yours falthfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
LEITH.
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